
September 2014 Newsletter of the  

Rabun Chapter (522) of Trout Unlimited  
Editor:  Michele Crawford crawfordart@windstream.net  

Rabun TU’s Award Winning Web Site  http.//rabuntu.org/site/ 

“If I fished only to capture fish, my fishing  

trips would have ended long ago.” 

  Zane Grey   

RABUN TU CHAPTER’S NEW MEETING PLACE 

The new TU/Scout Hut  
US 76 west, the brick building located behind the Rabun County Library. 

Parking is available in the Rabun County Library parking 

 lot and Rabun County Tax Office parking lot. 

3rd Thursday of the Month!  

 Fly Tying is back for all ages !!  
Don’t miss these opportunities to learn from Terry Rivers !!  

 Starts at 5 pm and goes to 6:30.  Bring your own equipment if you have it. 

Then 6:30 pm –  7:00 Social & Story telling (Truth or Lies), 

 Then at 7:00 – Program & Meeting. 
 

 At every regular chapter meeting there will be a raffle for fishing or camping 

 items to help pay the cost of mailing the newsletter to members without email.  Bring an 

item to donate and a dollar or two for raffle tickets. You Might WIN something ! 
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mailto:mcrawfordtu@windstream.net?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
rabuntu.org/site/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kx0RPYjp2w0&feature=youtu.be
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WHAT ARE THEY 

 BITING ON ??? 

 

 

None at all 
 

All year 

 

All Day 

 

Dredging Nymphs:  

 12-16 Prince, Hare’s Ear, Zugbug, PT 

#14 Parachute Adams is always a good 

searching pattern 

Midges  All year All Day 18-22 Griffith's Gnat  

 18-22 Midge Pupa  

Small Dun Caddis  All Month  Mid AM to Late PM  8 Brown Elk or Deer Hair Caddis 

18 Grey Caddis Pupa 

Large October Caddis  Late  Early AM and Late PM 8-10 Ginger Elk Hair 

8-10 Ginger Caddis Pupa 

Trico Mayfly  

Trico Spinner Fall  

Mid to Late Mid AM 

Late PM 

20 Parachute Trico, Trico emerger  

20–22 Poly Wing Black Spinner  

Terrestrials – Ants, Beetles, 

Crickets, Inch-Worms, Etc  
Various Times & Sizes  Various Times & Sizes  Various Times & Sizes  

Blue Winged Olive &  

Blue Quill (important)  

Late  Late AM to Mid PM  16-20 BWO, Blue Quill or Adams Para-

chute 

 16-20 BWO nymph or Pheasant Tail 

  THE BUGS   

To view a Hatch Chart for all month click   

  TIME OF MONTH   TIME OF DAY   SUGGESTED FLIES 

 HOOK: #8/#10 2X NYMPH HOOK 

TAIL: TURKEY WING  

BODY: GOLD TINSEL OR SILVER 

WING: TURKEY WING  

HEAD: SPUN DEER AND TRIM SHORT ON FRONT 

Not a lot of the people that I have fished with over the years have 

used this fly except one that is a member of our T.U. Chapter. The 

times that I’ve fished with him and there was not much going on 

he always went to this fly with great results. Some how I’ve al-

ways forgot this but it works. “Try IT.”                                                                                                     

“SEE YA’LL ON THE RIVER”  

http://www.ngatu692.com/Hatch_Charts.html
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Forward Casting : Calendar of  Important dates 

 to Take Action & Have Fun  

 

Sept 18 (Thurs)  Regular monthly meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  Fly Tying begins at 

5:00 pm.   Then quick meeting at 7:00 to elect F/Y 2015 TU Board Members, then the 

real fun begins.  We are having a swap shop, fly casting lessons and a hotdog supper 

provided by the boy scouts!!  The  swap shop and fly casting practice and lessons are 

for anyone and everyone!!  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to fellowship and 

maybe go home with nice swapped items!!  

  

Sept 25 (Thurs) Monthly BOD Meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  Meeting starts at 6:30.   

 

Sept 27 (Sat) VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! Outdoor Adventure Day at Unicoi State 

Park ! Fun for the whole family!  Rabunite Jeff Durniak and Georgia DNR needs 

more volunteers to host this heavily attended event.  A great opportunity to 

 PASS IT ON!!  To sign up contact Jeff's secretary  Olivia McClure at 

Olivia.McClure@dnr.state.ga.us  or at 770-535-5498.  See page 4 for more info.  

 

Sept 27 (Sat) VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.  Hike and Help the Hemlocks.  The event will 

be in the Dockery Lake area near Dahlonega where there are both chemical  and bio-

logical control sites. There will be a family-friendly educational hike or you can help to 

retreat the hemlocks that were  originally treated 5 years ago. A lunch-and-learn pic-

nic will follow. For more information contact Donna Shearer at706-429-8010. 

 

Oct 4 (Sat)  Gold Rush Chapter will be having it's annual fly fishing festival at Frog 

Hollow. Trophy Trout !! Great Opportunity!! Click here for more info.  

 

Oct 11 (Sat) Ladies only Fly Fishing Clinic with the Foothills Chapter on the Soque 

River .  

 

Oct 18 (Sat)  Rod Building class starts. Led by Terry Rivers.  Class will take 3 to 4 Sat-

urdays to complete.  For more info contact Terry at  tlr1121@windstream.net 

   

Oct 16 (Thurs)  Regular monthly meeting at the TU/Scout Hut. Fly Tying begins at 

5:00 pm.  Social at 6:30 then meeting at 7:00.  Our guest speaker will be Landon Wil-

liams.  He will be talking about European nymphing made simple for us Rabunites.   

 

Oct 23 (Thurs) Monthly BOD Meeting at the TU/Scout Hut.  Meeting starts at 6:30.  
Saturday January 24, 2015 the 28th Annual Rabun Rendezvous  

Dillard House Conference Center!  Our guest speaker will be Don Kirk. Don is an avid outdoorsman, writer and the pub-
lisher of Southern Trout Online magazine.  Check out his magazine here!   

mailto:Olivia.McClure@dnr.state.ga.us?subject=Unicoi%20Adventure%20Day%20Volunteer%20
http://goldrushtu.org/fishing-chart/
mailto:tlr1121@windstream.net?subject=Rod%20Building%20Class%20
http://www.southerntrout.com/mag/
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 Please consider volunteering to help us at Unicoi State Park's  

Outdoor Adventure Day to celebrate National Hunting and  

Fishing Day on Saturday, 9/28/13. You don't have to be an  

expert outdoorsman or woman to play a vital role in the day's  

success. Can you help at registration or direct parking? There's  

a niche for everyone. 

 Unicoi State Park staff hosts us, Game Management  

Supervisor Ken handles the budget, and I handle event staffing. 

We (DNR) need a hundred or so volunteers to make this event  

happen. Many of you are OAD veterans, but the following info  

may help prospective volunteers to understand the roles they  

could play and to make the decision to join our ranks. To fill 

out my roster and to ensure good communications with volun-

teers, I would like the following info from each volunteer: 

 ============================================ 

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM 

1) Your name: ________________ 

2) Your affiliation (if you'd like me to credit your group or 

club): _________________________________ 

3) email address: _______________ 

4) phone number: ________________ 

5) first choice of venue: _______________ 

6) second choice of venue: ____________ 

7) are you willing to work anywhere I need somebody (y/n)? _ 

 ============================================ 

 First come, first served. Below is the narrative from previous  

years' volunteer instructions to help you understand the duties. 

Thanks for your consideration. We can't pull off this event  

without an army of vols! 

Venue Info: 

1.The event will be held in the big field along Smith Creek just  

downstream from Unicoi Lake Dam. 

2. Registration & Raffle tents. These workers will greet visitors  

and get signed liability release forms and pens back from them  

in exchange for raffle tickets. Detailed instructions will be  

provided to you on Saturday (9/28), as Kim trains you. Visitors  

will put one copy of the raffle ticket into the raffle bucket of 

their choice and keep the other copy. They will use that copy as  

proof of signing the release form (so they can shoot or canoe)  

and as proof of a winning raffle ticket number. The raffle will  

start at 1 PM for free prizes. I have a small, separate work force  

assigned to the raffle. Volunteers on my roster are eligible for  

prizes, also! 

3. Parking. State Parks staff will guide visitor vehicles to or-

derly parking in the big field. Parks staff also have a plan for 

overflow parking, if needed. They may need a few helpers. 

4. Archery. Hands-on. 

One-on-one instruction by WRD and Traditional Bow hunters 

Association. Note that this venue is on far side of Smith Creek,  

next to the laundry building. Some of you may be asked to pro-

vide security. Just stand at edge of venue and prevent  

visitors from straying into the line of fire. 

5. Air gun. Hands on by WRD, 4-H Club, and other volunteers. 

Same as #4, and located next to it. Again, a few of you may  

secure the perimeter.  

6. Skeet. Handled mainly by well trained DNR and USFS  

Rangers and Game Management Technicians. It's 500 yards  

downstream from the main event (safety, safety). A few of you  

may simply help at the sign-in tent and keep waiting guests  

away from the shooting area (no experience needed). 

7. Fishing tent. This is where visitors can exchange a driver's  

license for a loaner fishing pole and bait. Biologists, fishing  

guides, TU'ers, and other fibbers can answer questions and give  

fishing tips. Fisheries staff will need at least 5 helpers to stay at  

the tent to handle loaner rod untangling, knot-tying, bait  

distribution, and rod checkout. This is a busy tent. 

8. Fly casting. Part of the field will be set aside for casting  

instruction. I suggest that volunteers bring a rod that they don't  

mind visitors tinkering with (DON'T BRING YOUR GOOD 

SAGE OR WINSTON!!!). I am venue leader for casting and 

tying. If you tie, bring your tying stuff with you, too. 

9. Fly tying. Bring your supplies and an extra vise if you have  

one. Let visitors sit down at the table and tie his/her own fly to  

take home. Variations of the woolly worm (W. bugger,  

Anytime/Anywhere, etc.) or San Juan worm have worked well 

for me in the past. Kids love a gold bead and a big, gaudy fly. 

Girls love pink flies. Beads from craft store, yarn from Wal-

Mart. Cheap, easy, and fun for visitor. Many visitors are shy, 

so you may have to speak up and encourage youngsters to 

come over and tie their own fly. We will try to have power to 

the tent (if generator is not too loud), so consider bringing a 

small lamp. 

10. Fishing - on stream helpers. Grab a pocket fishing kit 

(hooks and shot) and some bait (corn) that WRD will supply 

and go help people fishing on stream. Search them out - look at 

stringers, tackle used, and forlorn faces. Find a kid and work 

with him/her for an hour or so on reading water, casting, setting 

hook, etc. Mentoring! Fishing is NOT restricted to kids only 

(parent has the driver's license, so they must be hooked, too). 

Feel free to bring some of your favorite baits to help your repu-

tation as an awesome fishing guide. We will have about 100 

loaner poles available, but feel free to bring an extra Zebco 

outfit if you have one to loan to your "student," since we made 

more than 300 loans at our last event. (See item #9). Some of 

you can help WRD staff stock creek around 10-11 AM. Get 

some kids to help too - we're bringing buckets to get them in-

volved. 

11. Wildlife and Camping venues. The experts pretty much run  

their own shows. Volunteers here will mainly help Smithgall  

Woods Education Specialist Sheila Humphrey (Wildlife) with  

logistics needed by the demonstrators (tables, chairs, PR, food  

and water, etc.). 

 Thanks for considering the donation of your Saturday to  

preserve the future of your sport! Please provide your  

information to Olivia if you are interested in helping DNR to  

promote outdoor recreation and plant some seeds of  

conservation. Olivia McClure: 

Olivia.McClure@dnr.state.ga.us  

Her phone:770-535-5498, and fax 5953. 

 Sincerely, Jeff Durniak - Regional Fisheries Supervisor, WRD 

mailto:Olivia.McClure@dnr.state.ga.us?subject=Unicoi%20Outdoor%20Adventure%20Day%20Volunteer%20
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BACK CASTING  
The August Regular meeting was held on Thursday 21, 2014.  Terry led the fly tying till 

meeting time.  A program was presented by Rabunites Jerry McFalls and John Cross on 

Rabun TU and Boy Scouts enhanced new relationship.  Jerry and John are the leaders of 

local Boy Scout troop 6, that we share the TU/Scout Hut with.  They gave an informa-

tive discussion on how Rabun TU and the Scouts relationship have evolved through the 

years and the enhanced plans in the future for the betterment of both organizations.     

John Cross second from left.  Jerry McFalls third from left.  
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Early August Broderick had the chance to trout fish with his son Daniel 

for the first time in at least eight years.  He grew up in the Georgia Moun-

tains every summer, but now resides in Rhode Island.  When he was a 

young boy  he would stay in the trout waters all summer long.   If he got 

bored with the fishing he would play in the water stacking rocks till he 

absolutely couldn't see any more.  That  apparently was our hint he was 

going to be an engineer.  After graduating college he set in on his career 

and kept his nose to the grindstone. But finally this summer he was ready 

for a little fun.   

 

Broderick was eager to get him back on the Chattooga River. One day for 

a late evening fish and another day for an early fishing trip.  Broderick 

knew the catching would be slow, but no matter, it wasn’t truly the fish he 

was after.  Both took off with fly rods in hand and a buffet of flies in the 

vest.  Both trips were as Broderick expected, slow catching.  It excited 

both though to see numerous trout still in the river that late into the summer.  I was 

unable to go on either outing (had to work), but when they arrived home from the 

evening trip I had a nice dinner ready for both men.  It always pleases a woman to 

watch the men in her life feast and enjoy a meal she prepared with them in mind, es-

pecially after he has been working really hard or making time even more special 

when they are spending precious moments with those grown kids they don’t get to 

see very often.  

 

After dinner, it was one of those unusually cool nights we’ve 

been having this summer, so we built a fire in our deck fire-

place and I enjoyed listened to them reminiscing about their 

day.  Great memories both had been needing for a long time.  

 

The last day that Daniel was here he spent time over at the lake 

with his Grandfather.  It was a quite afternoon so he decided he 

would go fish with an ole trusty Zebco 33 and some meal 

worms in a small stream nearby.   CHA CHING! 

Trout payday.  In a couple of hours he landed 8 rainbows, 4 browns and 1 brook trout.  All good ’uns. But the brook 

was particularly good at over 13” long.  He threw most back but kept three for his Grandpa to enjoy one evening.  As 

you can tell by his picture he was elated! 

Been a long time since he had fished. But 

after that week I got a feeling he’ll be back 

soon and a whole lot more often.  Especially 

now as a Senior Engineer at age 29, he gets 

paid well now to do what amounts to him as 

much fun as stacking rocks.  
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Had the opportunity, privilege, to do a road trip over to Jackson County NC and fish a creek in the 

East Side of Nantahala . . . and this was a first for me.  As I drove the morning temperature was 58F 

and the noonish high maybe was in the low 70’s.  

 

After a rough walk in over rock and bolder strewn trails I crossed a ford and continued walking for 

another 20 or 30 minutes to get above the stress line before working my way upstream taking ad-

vantage of nature’s pools with a dry fly of the parachute variety.  I was wet wading in shallow water 

and very comfortable and only went over my knees once or twice!  

 

The first of the wild trout I 

caught was a nice 10”and fun to 

catch. As the fishing success-

fully progressed upstream I re-

membered that there were others 

on the bottom and around the bottom side 

of the rocks and tied in a dropper . . . the 

wild trout of varying sizes (including 

those who could not take a no. 16 hook) 

were up to doing battle on my 3WT. their 

rainbow colors were beyond description 

and matched their remarkable fights. 

 

The last fish of the day I caught was col-

orizing himself for the opportunity to 

pass on his genes at the next opportunity. 

His Orange, Reds, and Gold’s were bril-

liant and a great way to end the day . . . 

all that lie ahead of me was a 300 yard, damn near vertical hike, up a 50 plus degree incline to the old log-

ging trail.  Hiking up, and out, was nowhere as much fun and I am sure I sounded like an old steam engine 

struggling to pull the grade although that 25 minute trip to the top and comparable descent walk down the 

trail will also be burned in memory. 

 

VolFish 
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Taking the Treatment Pat and Tammy Hopton Aug 16 to Sept 1, 2014.   

 

Many years ago I was inflicted with an incurable ailment known to 
Rabunites as “The Rocky Mountain Fever”.  Now I must pack my grip for 
a farewell trip every year to take a treatment for this ailment.   If the trip 
includes days of catching speckled, wild trout; nights around a campfire 
gazing at star-filled skies; and smells of pine and sage, then it is a suc-
cessful trip.   While not completely curing the Fever, it suppresses it for 
another year…   until the Fever rears its head again. 
 
This year I spent one week in Wyoming, with several days of fishing by 
myself on a remote, wilderness stream that I have come to love over the 
years.   While not catching great numbers of fish, this year I caught many 
larger fish than in years past.   I landed two 17” wild brown trout (one on 
a #16 Adams on 6x tippet and a 3-weight rod!) and – my personal best – 
a wild 19” brown trout caught deep on a #10 black Wooly Booger. 
 

I then met up with Jim Kidd and we fished a larger river in Wyoming.   I found the Tricos at the end of their spinner fall season.   
Catching was good from 10:00 to 11:30 am if the sun was out and the wind calm.   Un-
fortunately, I experienced only a couple days of that weather; most days were cloudy, 
cool, and windy. 
 
The second week my beautiful wife Tammy flew out to meet me.   We spent several 
days in Wyoming, fishing and exploring that wonderful part of the world.  A friend had 
recommended we try dinner at the Wolf Hotel in Saratoga, WY and I agree:  if you are 
in that area then have dinner there!  It was wonderful. 
 
Tammy and I next took a nice, day-long road trip into Colorado to the high, snow-
capped mountains of the White River National Forest.   We had intended to do a three 
day backpacking trip into the high country, but were met with more rainy, cool 
weather.   So instead we made a warm, dry camp in a Forest Service campground.   While there we met another group of Rabun 
County folks – who asked “How did you find this place”? 
 
Tammy and I spent a day there taking our treatment by fishing a brook trout stream, keeping a big mess of fish, and then frying 
them up with taters at the campsite that night. 
 
We finished the remaining two days of the trip by traveling to Glenwood Springs to spend time with Tammy’s brother; taking a 
long road trip through Crested Butte, Taylor Park, over Cottonwood Pass, through Buena Vista; and on to Woodland Park where 
we visited my brother.   The next day we began our long road trip home. 
 
Yes, it was a successful treatment for our Rocky Mountain Fever.  Until next year, at least. 
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In search of Ellicott Rock - Ellicott Rock Wilderness Area.   Award winning Georgia writer 

Jimmy Jacobs has started his own web site. Jimmy has written for over 25 years for various Game and Fish 

Magazines.  He is currently the Georgia editor for Southern Trout Magazine Online.  He has written a nice 

article on the Ellicott Wilderness Area in a recent post.  Check out the article here, scroll down till you see 

the article title, then  be sure to save his site to your favorites so you check back regularly for some great 

reads.  

The Warm months are not over. Even though it might feel cooler, the sun is still doing it’s 

job and shining.  Any time you’re outdoors you need to take of your skin, no matter how 

much fun your having.   Learn from the man that wrote the article about the BIG C.  Let 

his story help teach us all a lesson.  Read the article here.  

TU NATIONAL NEEDS OUR HELP!! Tell EPA to Take Action to Protect Bristol Bay!  

Help TU Protect Bristol Bay, Alaska -- home to one of the largest wild salmon fisheries on 

the planet.  By clicking on the link here and signing the online letter to submit to the EPA 

we can all have a strong voice in keeping this area what it was meant to be.  Home to Wild 

Salmon.  Not a gold and copper mine. If built, Pebble could become the largest mine in 

The 2nd season will be here before you know it.  Now is the time to get all the 

wood up, and that honey do list completed so you can enjoy the fishing.  But be-

fore you go have you cleaned your line?  Odds are not.  Check out this great and 

informative article that not only goes over the details of how but also why. Learn 

all about it here.  

Jannesnetcraft.com
http://www.jannsnetcraft.com/fly-rod-building-kits-matrix/275766.aspx
http://www.jimmyjacobsoutdoors.com/category/article/
http://www.ginkandgasoline.com/fly-fishing-lifestyle/the-big-c/
http://takeaction.savebristolbay.org/savebristolbay/issues/alert/?alertid=63305571&PROCESS=Take%2BAction
http://truenorthtrout.com/2014/08/line-cleaning/
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Membership News & Updates  

Current membership is 184 members with 25 Life Members and 9 Stream Explorers.  

  

 Thanks for re-upping your membership:  Gary Deal, Allen Koleff, Doug Mansfield, 

Doug Park, Derek Porter, Cody Story, Steven Theis, and Larry Walker.   

 

 It’s time to renew your membership: Larry Hutchens, Philip Koch, DMD, Dave 

Schmidt, and Justin Strynchuck.  

  

The Board of Directors offers the following nominations for Rabun TU Chapter’s F/Y2015. 

Officers and Directors: President – Steve Perry; Vice President 

– Kent Wilson; Treasurer – Joel Wise; Secretary – Wayne 

Prosser; Directors thru F/Y2015: Jim Kidd (replacing Kent Wil-

son); Director thru F/Y 2017: Gordon Vanderpool (replacing 

Tony Allred); Director thru F/Y 2018:  

Frank Tolbert and Mike Fuller.  
 (Replacing retiring Directors Tim McClure and Michele Crawford) 

 
 Nominations from the floor will be accepted at the September Chapter meeting. 

Elections will be at the Sept. Chapter meeting. F/Y 2015 begins October 1, 2014. 

**** Our condolences go out to Jeff Durniak and family on the death of Jeff’s father. ****  

 

Continued best wishes for recovery for Rabunite Ray Gentry.  Ray is in very critical condition in 

Emory Hospital.  He now has pneumonia and he is septic in his esophagus. Please keep Ray, wife 

Patsy and the entire family in your thoughts and prayers.     

STAY INFORMED: What do you think of Lake Tugalo and the Tugalo Dam? There is a petition going 

around now to take the lake down to the river bed and dismantle the dam forever.  Stay informed and see 

what the petition says at the link below.  

https://www.change.org/p/georgia-power-company-draw-down-lake-tugaloo-to-river-bed-level-and-

dismantle-the-tugalo-dam-forever 

https://www.change.org/p/georgia-power-company-draw-down-lake-tugaloo-to-river-bed-level-and-dismantle-the-tugalo-dam-forever
https://www.change.org/p/georgia-power-company-draw-down-lake-tugaloo-to-river-bed-level-and-dismantle-the-tugalo-dam-forever
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Notes from the President  

Pat Hopton 
Chapter Prez 

My Last Prez Notes 

I have come to the end of my tenure as your Chapter President.   It 
has been a long road; I was first elected in September, 2011 and 
have served three consecutive one year terms. 
 
During this time I was fortunate to have always had very capable, 
dedicated, and energetic members on the leadership team.   With 
their hard work the Chapter has accomplished many great things.   I 
believe our most important accomplishment has been the transition 
from just a few leaders doing most of the work to a larger, more di-
verse group of individuals that assumed many of those duties.   This 
change in duties has not always been smooth, but we worked 
through it and are now positioned for many years of continued good 
works.   We recognize the work done by those few hard-working 
folks in the past.  Now we should support and encourage the new 
leaders that are “stepping up to the plate” and taking on roles in the 
leadership team. 
 
The ballot of new Chapter leaders is made up of sound, hard-
working folks that will serve the Rabun Chapter well.  I fully support 
this ballot, and hope you will attend the September Chapter meeting 
and vote to approve this ballot as presented.   
 
Thank you for allowing me the privilege of serving as your Chapter 
president.   I’ll see you “On The River”! 

http://www.facebook.com/rabuntu
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Rabun TU Officers & Directors for F/Y2014 

President 

 Pat Hopton  

Social Media, Awards, Donations, 

BOD Agenda, Budget   
706-782-4978 scotts_creek58@yahoo.com 

Vice President  

Steve Perry  

Membership Recruitment & Reten-

tion, Nominating Committee Chair , 

Project Healing Waters  

706-746-3558 flygide@gmail.com 

Treasurer  

Joel Wise  
Reports & Budget  706-782-7538 jwise@windstream.net  

Secretary  

Wayne Prosser  

BOD Minutes, Correspondence, 

Records  
706-746-6293 wp0968@windstream.net 

Past President  

Larry Walker   

Leadership Support  706-224-4345 dixienamos@yahoo.com  

Director - 2014  

Tim McClure  

Meeting Refreshments, Meeting 

Raffle, Name Tags  
706-782-6159 tcmcclure64@gmail.com 

Director - 2014 

Michele Crawford  

Tight lines Editor, Women’s 

Outreach, Memorials  
706-490-4574 crawfordart@windstream.net  

Director - 2015 

Kent Wilson 

Mack Martin Rod Raffle, 

Property Manager  

706-746-7488 kandcwilson@windstream.net 

Director - 2015 

Frank Patton  

Kids Fishing Events 770-339-7095 julianfpatton@yahoo.com 

Director - 2016 

Jerry McFalls 

Liaison with Local Scouts, 

Stream Projects, Safety Coordi-

nator, Trout in the Classroom 

706-782-8357 threeforksadventures@hotmail.com  

Director - 2016 

Ray King  
Rabun Rendezvous, Audio

-Visual Set Up  

828-349-2786 rayking@frontier.com 

Director - 2017 

Tony Allred  
Media Outreach  706-490-4755 tallred@gamountains.com 

Director - 2017  

Ray Gentry  

Annual Family Fishing Day 

At Indian Lake, Dream Trip 

Raffle  

404-680-6736 regentry@windstream.net  

Voting Board of Directors : 

Non Voting Leaders : 

Charlie & Kathy  

Breithaupt  

Trout Camp, 

 Fly Fishing 101 

706-782-6954 knc615@windstream.net 

Terri Allred  Christmas Dinner   taallred@windstream.net 

Terry Rivers  Fly Tying Workshops  706-782-7419 tlr1121@windstream.net 

Jim Kidd Advocacy Director   706-782-2474 Jikidd@windstream.net 

Jeff Durniak  Meeting Programs & hosting 

speaker to dinner 
706-892-6576 jeffdurniak@yahoo.com 

Glenn English  Chapter Campouts  706-212-9983 genglish09@yahoo.com 

mailto:scotts_creek58@yahoo.com?subject=Rabun%20TU%20
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